

Summer Newsletter

We want to first say thank you for such a fantastic year! We look forward to fun over the summer and for those friends who are moving on to the big school, we will miss you and wish you the best!

We have a few reminders moving ahead for the summer and some special dates to set aside!

Graduations

All Graduations will be held on our Pre-K yard. Plan for parking congestion.

Graduation is on THURSDAY JUNE 13th

Room 8-10:30am

Room 9 - 9:00am

Room 10- 3:00pm

Does your child have sunscreen?

If you are not sure, check with your child's class and see if you are set for the summer sun.

If you are bringing sunscreen make sure to leave it at the front desk with your child's name and a

medication form filled out.

Cubby Clean Out!

Please make sure to take everything out of your child's cubby on June 27th!

We will be setting up for the start of the next school year. Use this time to make sure you re-pack their cubbies on <u>July 1st</u> with size and weather appropriate items.

Closure Dates

School will be closed on the following days:

June 28th: Staff Development

July 4th: Independence Day

If you will not be attending on JULY 5th, please let the front desk know.

Taking Vacation?

Make sure that you notify the front desk of any days you may be missing school!

To utilize any available vacation credit you must

provide a 30 day notice to the front office!

Kid's Helping Kids

We will be taking part in a Kid's Helping Kids

Initiative! We will be having our

2nd Appual Color Run

supporting Peaches Neet Feet on

July 20th!

